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At Home Reading Homework 

Studies show that reading everyday can increase a child’s comprehension rate by at least 25%. Reading at home is an important component of our 5th grade Language Arts program and it is considered weekly reading homework.


It is your child’s responsibility to independently read at least 100 minutes per week, every week of the month for a minimum total of 400 minutes per month. This reading is to be completed at home and recorded on the monthly reading calendar sent at the beginning of each month.


At the end of every month, your child must return his/her reading calendar to school with a parent signature, verifying the reading has been completed. Students will receive a grade for EACH week of the month for the required at home reading minutes. These grades will become part of the overall Language Arts grade.

Over the school year, consistent daily reading will expose your child to various author styles and will improve his or her fluency, vocabulary, comprehension, and writing. The main goal is that your child will enjoy reading and choose to read for pleasure. Please join us in helping to create an environment where our children can enjoy books for a lifetime. Together we can build a community of readers.
Thank you for your support and cooperation with this “At Home Reading” program.






Sincerely-





Danielle Mead

Please sign and return this portion by Monday, September 9th, to verify that you have been informed about the “At Home Reading” program. This program will begin on Monday, September 16th and end in May.

We have been informed about the “At Home Reading” program and understand that it is WEEKLY HOMEWORK!!
Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________

Student Signature ______________________________________________
